MARLFIELDS LOCKDOWN NEWSLETTER No. 1  
8TH January 2021

Firstly, we would like to wish everyone a Happy and a particularly Healthy New Year!  
We hope that you all managed to have some sort of a semblance of a ‘normal’ Christmas.

Once again we find ourselves in Lockdown for the next few weeks; schooling for the children who are not eligible to be in school is now on-line.  If you do not have an available laptop did you know that you can access Google Classroom through your games consoles?  We have printed the instructions on how to do this below.
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If you have any problems with Remote Learning there are people in school everyday from 9:00am until 4:00pm if you need to discuss anything.  

Please remember that we are here to help in whatever way we can, not just with the learning; we can only help if you let us know that you need help.  We may not be able to solve all problems, but we will do our best wherever we can.


Message from Mrs Isherwood, Governors and Staff.

Well this has been another week of fast-moving action for us all and we thank you for your support while we have been getting things in place with very little notice from the Government.  Our on-line teaching and learning published guidance is now on our website and if you wish to see our Remote learning policy please visit our website where you will find it on the Coronavirus page.  This give clear guidance of what we will deliver to give positive learning opportunities and outcomes and we will be working with you to ensure that we meet requirements and support where we can as indicated in the letter sent out on Tuesday.

Staff are still in school working to support children who are attending so will answer queries as soon as they can.  As the media has been saying if we all work together we will get through this quicker and remember we are here to support where we can so give us a call.  At times in line with guidance from the Government we may be making a call to you to keep in touch so please take the call for us and say hello. 

Best wishes to all and keep safe.



 Please also find attached a voucher from Domino’s Pizza who have said it is okay to share with parents to get a discount.
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1.Turn on PS4

2.Use your controller to scroll
to the far right of the bar
with games to Library

3.Select Library application

4.Within the library use the
search bar to type in
Internet

5.Select the Internet Browser

app
6.Start Internet Browser and

press the triangle button on
the controller to search
7.0nce on the internet, type
in the search box Google
Classroom and select the
first link that comes up:
Classroom: manage teaching
and learning Google for
Education - link below'
https://edu.google.com/product
s/classroom
8. Select Go to Classroom.
Then log in using student

75 XBOX

1.Go to Home Menu

2.Select My Games and App

3.Scroll down to Apps

4.Go to Microsoft Edge
application

5.Type in a search for Googls
Classroom

6.Select Go to Classroom

7.You will need to log in usin
your student email address
and password.




